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A regular meeting of the Lenox Environmental Committee was held via Zoom Meeting on June 1, 2020. A quorum was not reached, so present Committee Members held an informal discussion. Andrew Holt, Susan May, and Susan Wolf participated.

Informal Discussion Topics and Notes

Downtown Dog Refuse Bags
Lenox High School senior Maxime Leger reached out to the Committee regarding the dog refuse bags provided in Downtown Lenox, asking to ensure they are environmentally friendly and not plastic. Susan Wolf has reached out to Bill Gop, Superintendent of Public Works.  Mr. Gop explained that the dog waste bags were intended to be non-plastic.  He offered to follow up to ensure this is the case. In appreciation of Maxime’s initiative to reach out to the Committee, the Committee has provided him an Environmental Citizenship Award.

Newsletter Topics
	Given the current climate with COVID-19, many in-flight projects are on hold awaiting reopening plans and feasibility (i.e. limiting waste at the Apple Squeeze, water bottle filling station, etc.). In the meantime, Committee Members are encouraged to draft content for the newsletter on topics that Town residents can accomplish to protect the environment even while distancing, such as solar credit information, recycling, ev car credits and other environmentally conscious content.

Recorded by Andrew Holt, Committee Secretary

